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MINUTES 
 
Finance Committee 
July 29, 2020 
City Hall 
4:30 p.m. 
 
Council Member Jason Peterson and Council Member Rusty Nix were in attendance.  Council 
Member Willie Goldsmith attended via Zoom due to the COVID-19 pandemic.  
 
Council Member Peterson called the meeting to order at 4:36 p.m. 
 
Council Member Nix made a motion to approve the Minutes from June 24, 2020. Council Member 
Peterson seconded. ALL AYES . . . MOTION APPROVED.  
 
The City Clerk presented the following: 
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The committee the discussed the advantages of the RSA Tier 2 to Tier 1 conversion. 
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4 
 

 

Chief Littleton said we need to do this of we are going to remain competitive with regard to recruitment 

of Police Officers and other employees.   
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Mayor Cost said the League of Municipalities recently adopted this for their employees.  

Council Member Nix said he thinks converting everyone to Tier 1 is a good idea.   

Council Member Peterson said he would like to know what all of our Tier 2 employees think about this.  

He suggested it be taken to the full council for consideration.  

Mayor Cost presented a proposed capital improvement project. She first pointed out what we’ve 

accomplished so far. 
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There being no further business before the committee, Council member Nix made a motion to adjourn. 

Council Member Goldsmith seconded. ALL AYES . . . MEETING ADJOURNED at 5:30 p.m. 

 

Submitted by: 

 

Herman Lehman 
City Clerk & Treasurer 


